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National Sponsors

The Council of Development Finance Agencies is a national association dedicated to the advancement of 
development finance concerns and interests. CDFA represents the nation’s leading and most knowledgeable 
members of the development finance community from the public, private and non-profit sectors.

The Council was established in 1982 to strengthen the efforts of states and local development finance agencies 
using development bonds and other public-private finance programs for job creation and economic growth. CDFA 
has since expanded its mandate to reflect the broader needs of economic development finance professionals.

Today CDFA is a leader in the development finance industry, offering nationally acclaimed training courses, 
legislative representation on Capitol Hill, a weekly e-newsletter, a comprehensive Online Resource Database, and 
the National Development Finance Summit – the premier gathering of leaders and innovators in the profession.

Welcome CDFA’s New Members 
November 2011 – February 2012
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New Member 
Benefits
We’ve kicked off 
2012 by adding more 
value to your CDFA 
membership!

Members now have 
the opportunity to post 
job openings and 
request for proposals 
(RFP), free of charge, in 
CDFA’s Development 

Finance Review Weekly e-newsletter. 
The e-newsletter, sent to over 15,000 
professionals across the country in both 
the public and private sectors, is a great 
way to promote your organization’s needs. 
Members may post each job opening 
and/or RFP twice in the e-newsletter. 
Non-members pay $500 to post jobs, 
representing a significant savings for CDFA 
members. CDFA has developed these new 

member benefits to accomodate a growing 
request from members.

For more information about posting your 
job opening or RFP in the next edition of 
the Development Finance Review Weekly, 
contact sstoller@cdfa.net. 

2012 CDFA National Development 
Finance Summit
Planning is well under way for the CDFA 
National Development Finance Summit. 
We’re very excited to add some new 
elements to the event, including the 
President & Chairman’s Breakfast. This is 
the first year we will be hosting a breakfast 
exclusive to CDFA members. Come 
and mingle with fellow members while 
learning about what CDFA has been up to. 
I hope you’ll mark your calendars and join 
us in Washington, DC this August! Check 
out the website to view the program  
and register.

Stefanie
Stoller,
Development 
Coordinator

sstoller@cdfa.net

Join CDFA 
The benefits of being a CDFA member  
are on the rise. With this year’s added  
benefits, you can’t afford to miss out:
	
•	Access to the member-exclusive 	 	
	 Federal Financing Clearinghouse
	
•	Reduced rates to CDFA training 	 	
	 courses and the National 		
	 Development Finance Summit
	
•	Legislative and federal representation 
	 on Capitol Hill
	
•	Member access to the Online 	 	
	 Resource Database
	
•	Complimentary job and RFP 
	 postings in CDFA’s weekly 
	 e-newsletter, Development Finance 	
	 Review Weekly
	
•	Discounted publication rates in the 	
	 CDFA Bookstore and special offers 	
	 from industry partners

To learn more about CDFA membership, 
including dues, visit www.cdfa.net.

Membership Corner


